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o As an alternative, SafeAssign has been suggested and information about it has been 

made available on the CTLD website's instructional tools page.  

o The Information Systems department recently disseminated a message to the Stockton 

community regarding the latest updates on Turnitin's integration settings with 

Blackboard. 

2. Partnered with the Faculty Senate Executive committee to launch the Artificial 

Intelligence Task Force. 

o Three members, including the chair, vice-chair, and one ex-officio member, from the 

ITMS subcommittee have volunteered to serve on the AI Taskforce. This arrangement 

facilitates the identification and differentiation of tasks between the Task Force and the 

committee, minimizing redundancy and enabling prompt recommendations to address 

any issues.  



o The library is undergoing a two-year renovation.  

o Physical collection access will be limited, but e-versions will remain unaffected. 

Temporary relocation to CD-Atrium is planned. 

o Preparing for move this summer. Website update 

(https://library.stockton.edu/renovation). 

c) Dissemination of the LMS survey 

o The ITMS subcommittee should vote to determine whether we should send an 

email to inform the faculty about the initial and final LMS report. 

d) Facilitated a discussion on faculty concerns identified at the Fall Faculty 

conference. 

o Determine the decision for retaining or removing apps based on IT review and usage 

assessment, addressing faculty inquiries regarding app maintenance and updates. 
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